LibraryWise: Notes and News from the Greenwood Reading Center
Greetings, fellow bibliophiles and friends, from your Greenwood Reading Center staff and volunteers! We started our new, expanded hours this week and the vast majority of our collection is now at our new location. We’re so excited to be front and center of all of the action, readily accessible to everyone. The bumpy old boardwalk is no longer a challenge for the strollers, walkers or wheelchairs of anyone who loves a good book! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If that’s you, looking for new reading material, we’re open on Mondays from 2:00pm until 7:00pm, Tuesdays from 9:00am until 2:00pm, Wednesdays from 11:00am until 4:00pm and Fridays from 9:00am until 2:00pm. We can’t wait to see you here!
This week, as our nation prepares to celebrate Thanksgiving, we are pausing to reflect on how far we’ve come in such a short amount of time. We are all immensely grateful for the time and hard work that our volunteers have put into our move. Where would we be without everyone who is pitching in, sorting, boxing and unboxing, organizing and shuffling things from one building to the next? We are also grateful for the small things; a big, street-front window to decorate and have fun with, better lighting at the entrance and throughout the library, our fun new children’s area. There is no shortage of the ways we are blessed! What are some things you are thankful for?

Watch for upcoming announcements: Grand Opening date, Book Club schedule.

